
Business Services 
Organisation 

Mr B McLoughlin 
Assistant Solicitor to the Inquiry 
Arthur House 
41 Arthur Street 
Belfast 
BT14GB 

Dear Sir, 

i rectorate of t,egal Services 

2 Franklin Street, Belfast, BT2 8DQ 
DX 2842 NR Belfast 3 

Date: 
15.05.13 

RE: INQUIRY INTO HYPONATRAEMIA RELATED DEATHS - RAYCHEL FERGUSON 

I refer to the above matter and to your letter dated 9th May 2013 (BMcL-0084-13). 

I am instructed that the Belfast Trust's IT department has carried out a search of Or Carson's 
emails in order to locate the attachment to which you refer. Unfortunately they have been 
unable to locate either this e-mail or the attachment. 

As the email was sent from Dr Carson to Ms Campbell it may be that the Department will be 
able to assist you in locating this document and I would be grateful if you could re-direct this 
enquiry to it. 

I trust that this is in order. 

Yours faithfully 

Jew~~ 
Joanna Bolton 
Solicitor Consultant 
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